
Canaan Conservation Commission 
 
July 6, 2015 
 
Attendees: Bill Chabot, Alice Schori, Elizabeth Chabot, Mike Mezzacapo, Dave McAlister, 
Ashley Wojnarowski, Len Rietsma 
 
 
 
Minutes- May & June 2015 

• “Valley News” was missing from the minutes under the Roadside Clean up discussion on 
the May minutes. No corrections for June. 

• Dave moved we accept the minutes with correction as noted, Len seconded, all 
approved. 

 
 
McKee Parcel 

• The annual walk is scheduled for July 25, 9:30 
• We will bring tools to hang the new signs provided by the state 
• Len says the northern boundary looks good 
• Bill will notify the tenants 

 
 
Nature Hut 

• We decided that we should make a temporary sign for the Nature Hut/Town forest 
 
 

Canaan Flooding Issue 
• Gary Wood presented the packet of information he has assembled as a result of his 

research into the flooding issue in Canaan. The topic was also discussed at the Friends 
of Canaan Village annual meeting.  

• The Conservation Commission advised Gary that flooding is not in a Commission’s 
charter and recommended he contact the state for further guidance. If a plan is put forth, 
possibly there is funding available. 

 
Misc 

• Dave McAlister contacted the Valley News about the litter issue with the Advertising 
supplement. The VN responded that they would investigate 

• The Conservation Commission Association annual meeting is the First Saturday in 
November 

 
 
   
Motion to adjourn made by Elizabeth, seconded by Dave 
 
 

Next meeting to be held on August 3, 2015 at the Senior Center 


